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This bill is one of the worst Ideas I have seen in Oregon. With the recent fires in 

abandon buildings, dog attacks, attacks on children and the elderly at MAX stations 

this bill wants to guarantee more of this from campers. The homeless need mental 

health services, safe places to live. Our communities can not tolerate more camping 

by the homeless on public land! Do not vote for this folly of a bill! 


